
 

Saint James Elementary School 
 

From the desk of JoAnn Giordano 
 

Whew!    What a week! 
 

Halloween festivities started last Friday with the Middle School Halloween Dance 
thanks to the help of Mrs. Suth, Mrs. Esser and Mrs. Henderson who decorated the gym, 

and the Student Council with the guidance of Mr. Loughran and Mrs. Klinger. 
A fun time was had by all. 

 
On Saturday the PTA hosted Trunk or Treat. A special thank you to Mrs. Suth for 

organizing it and the Royals for their help.  A shout out to all the parents that helped out 
setup and cleanup, and Student Council and Mr. Loughran for your help. 

 
An extra special THANK YOU to 

 all those that participated.  Your trunks were AMAZING! 
 

Our K to grade 3 students participated in SJES Annual Halloween Parade! 
 

Our Preschoolers entertained us and participated in their first SJS Halloween Parade. 
 
 

All of these wonderful events could not have taken place without the help and participation of 
teachers, students and parents. 

 
A special thank you to everyone who gave of their time and energy.  It shows your commitment to 
our school.  The partnership shared with the school and parents is such a valuable one.  It ensures 
that our students are able to enjoy fun-filled activities and reinforces a family-feel to our school, 

in which students feel safe, nurtured and championed. 
 

Once again a sincere thanks for your participation and involvement! 
 
With gratitude, 
JoAnn Giordano 
Principal 


